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Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2020, 

items 310, 284, 695, 782, 875) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. 

/Journal of Laws/ of 2019, items 1568, 1901, 2170 of 2020, item 284), the Regional Water Management Board 

in Gdańsk hereby informs that:  

 

in the month of October, temporary restrictions on the operation of hydrotechnical facilities will begin to be 

introduced as usual due to the reduced traffic on the navigable waterways and the upcoming winter season:  

• Przegalina Południowa Lock is open from 7:00 a.m to 3:00 p.m. 

• Gdańska Głowa Lock is open from 7:00 a.m to 3:00 p.m. 

At the same time, please be informed that it is possible to lock vessels on Saturdays and Sundays as well as on 

public holidays, however, this requires prior notification (12 hours in advance during lock operation hours) 

 

In view of the above, we kindly request that you exercise particular caution and comply with applicable 

regulations. 

Current Notices to Skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


